Good afternoon CBGS!

Whether the summer has just started or you have already been to the beach and back again,
we hope everyone is enjoying the first few days of their summer break!

Here are just a few reminders and documents to help you prepare for the 23-24 school year.

e Have you started reading The Nature of Nature yet? Only one or two chapters a week
will finish the book in time for our first week of school! Your journal reflection questions
are attached to this email.

e The 23-24 school calendar is attached for you. Sophomores will start on Monday, 8/14;
Juniors and Seniors start on Wednesday, 8/16.

e Every student will be getting their own CBGS t-shirt the first week of school! Students
should complete this survey no later than June 30th so that we have the correct sizes for
everyone.

e Summertime is a great time to complete community service hours to get your gold cord
at graduation. The community service recording form is attached for you.

e Mini grant applications for senior research are being evaluated this week. Award
recipients will be notified once all the applications have been reviewed. My apologies for
the delay in getting this information to our applicants.

Enjoy your summer! We’'re looking forward to seeing everyone in August!


https://www.amazon.com/Nature-Why-We-Need-Wild/dp/1426221010
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxwuOKoqFHsv7gSptm9sn5wie9O-oG3kuxel5RQ3cT6Xf_Lg/viewform?usp=sf_link

